
Monroe Elementary School
2 Million Words 

Reading Challenge
March 2nd-March 31st

Dear MES Families,
On March 2nd, we will kick off our 2 Million Words Reading 
Challenge!  This challenge will go until March 31st.  Our goal is to 
have every child in the school read at least 4 books and  take 
AR tests to correspond with the books in the month of March.

Research shows that the single best way to improve a child’s 
reading is to read and read for a sustained period of time.  
Children need to read “just right books in order to read 
stronger and longer.

You can help facilitate the success of this program by 
reminding your child to make sure he/she is reading each day 
and completing an AR test each week in class.

As always we thank you for your continued support as we 
read to the 2 Million Words Reading mark!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Pauldo
MES Media Specialist


